
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 11th February 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  
 

Fabulous Feast Day!  

This week saw the return of Feast Day in St Ives and our Year 5 and 6 pupils represented the school brilliantly! They danced 

through the streets of St Ives and gathered at Venton Ia Well as our recorder players performed with such confidence. 

Some pupils were even interviewed by local news reporters! Well done to everyone who took part and thank you to those 

who supported and supplied refreshments.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Forest School Plea  

Thank you to those of you who have already donated resources to our new forest 

school area! We are still looking for firewood as well as any spare wet weather 

clothes / boots. If you have any of these items you no longer need at home we 

would be incredibly grateful for any donations. Thank you for your continued sup-

port.  

 

School Start Time Reminder 

This is a gentle reminder that the school day starts at 8.45am. The school gate is open from 8.30am 

each morning ready for the children to play with their friends. Please ensure your child arrives at 

school before 8.45am - this is when the gates are closed. Parents of pupils who are consistently 

late may be contacted by the Head of School if lateness becomes a concern.  

 

 

‘Shelfie’ Competition Winner!  

Earlier this term Miss Griffiths set KS2 the ‘Shelfie’ challenge! Children were asked to send in 

a picture of them with their favourite book shelves displaying the selection of books they 

had a home. Congratulations to the winner!  

 

 

Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting our website or 

Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

 

Mr Hoskins - Head of School.  

 

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is... 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from each 

class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values (friendship,  

forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power ‘Collaboration’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

Tehidy 95.3% 

Kynance 86.3% 

Poldark 95% 

Zennor 96.3% 

Godrevy 96.3% 

Mousehole 93% 

Morvah 92.8% 

Gwithian 90.3% 

Whole School 93.3% 

Attendance—our target for  

overall attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr Hoskins, Head 

of School. 

Wrap Around Care 

bookings 
 

 

Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for this half term: 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/fcrduvQSLL 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/709GkH9Dwn 

*Please note that a non-attendance fee will 

be charged if you no longer need the  

booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

 

Wednesday 16th February 

6pm bookings go live for Parents’ 

Evening 

17th Feb, 3rd, 10th March 

Forest School for Tehidy Class 

Friday 18th February 

Inset day 

w/c 21st February 

Half Term 

Tuesday 1st March 

EYFS/KS1 Book Fair 

Wednesday 2nd March 

Vision Screening for Tehidy Class 

Thursday 3rd March 

KS2 Book Fair 

World Book Day –Book Character 

dress up 

Monday 7th March 

Parents’ Evening (Kynance class  

only) 

Tuesday 8th March 

Parents’ Evening (all classes except 

Kynance) 

Thursday 10th March 

Parents’ Evening (all classes) 

Height & Weight measurement for 

YR and Y6 

Friday 18th March 

Comic Relief 
 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Book Parents 

Evening slot 

on the Arbor 

App 

From 6pm 

Wed 16th 

February 

Inset Day Friday 18th 

February 

World Book 

Day—dress up 

as a Book 

Character 

Thursday 

3rd March 

Balance paid 

for  

London  

Residential  

Friday 29 

April 

Balance paid 

for Bath Resi-

dential  

Friday 29 

April 

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/fcrduvQSLL
https://forms.office.com/r/709GkH9Dwn

